
 
Vote for Endorsement of New Performance Measures at the PQA Annual 

Meeting 
 
Each PQA member organization will have the opportunity to vote on the 
endorsement of three new performance measures on May 14th at the PQA 
Annual Meeting.   
 
The related measures recommended to the PQA membership for endorsement 
consideration are: 
1. Use of Opioids at High Dosage in Persons Without Cancer 
2. Use of Opioids from Multiple Providers in Persons Without Cancer 
3. Use of Opioids at High Dosage and from Multiple Providers in Persons 
 Without Cancer 
 
Several activities are planned to support your participation in the endorsement 
vote: 
 
April 9 PQA will send a memo describing the recommended measures and 

a request for questions and comments to each member 
organization’s key contact, participants in the Measure 
Development Teams (MDT), and Stakeholder Advisory Panel (SAP) 
representatives.  



April 9-24 Member organizations have two weeks to submit questions and 
comments regarding these measures to PQA. 

May 4th at 
1:00pm ET 

PQA will host an all-member call to discuss the measures and 
address comments and questions received.  

• A calendar appointment for this date and time will be sent to 
all member key contacts, MDT members and SAP participants. 

May 14 Vote during the Annual Meeting– each member organization has 
one vote. 

 
PQA encourages all member organizations to participate in the process to 
consider and vote on the endorsement of new measures. 
 
For more information, please contact Lynn Pezzullo at lpezzullo@PQAalliance.org. 
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